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Friday 14th February 2025 

 

Year 3 Parents in Class 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 3rd March at 2:15pm, you are invited into school to participate in Year 3’s 

Design Technology lesson, in the hall. Over the week, we will be exploring what levers are 

used for and will be applying our learnt techniques to design a pop-up book with levers. We 

would love if you could come and help us make our pop-up books and support our learning.  

 

We look forward to you joining us. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brown and The Year 3 Team. 

  

 

 

 


